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THE  PRESIDENT

Mr.  Walter  Deane,
29  Brewster  Street,
Cambridge,  Mass.

Dear  Mr.

Thank  you  very  much  indeed  for  send-

these  two  beautiful  photographs.  I  think

run  one  of  these  in  Bird-Lore  some  of  these

days  unless  you  send  me  a  hurry  call  prohibiting  this,

I  do  not  believe  you  will  have  the  heart

all  good  wishes,  permit  me  to

Sincerely  yours,



Pearson, T. Gilbert. 1924. "Pearson, Thomas Gilbert  Jan. 9, 1924." Walter
Deane correspondence 
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